
                                    TOWN OF NATICK 

Massachusetts  01760 

           

 
 

 

Board of Selectmen 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

In conformity with the requirements of Section 70, Chapter 164 of the General 

Laws you are hereby notified that a public hearing will be held at Natick Town 

Hall, 13 East Central Street, Natick, MA on October 28, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. upon the 

petition of Eversource Energy to relocate one pole #73/9 on Glenwood Street-

Southeasterly side at the intersection of Faire Lane. 

  

Plans are on file in the Town Clerk’s office for your review. 

         

Jonathan Freedman.  

 Clerk 
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